
Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee Agenda 1 October 2003 

3. FURTHER SUBMISSIONS TO BANKS PENINSULA PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN VARIATION 
NO 2 - THE RURAL ZONE 

 
Officer responsible Author 
Team Leader, Area Development Team Heather Wallis, Graduate Transport Planner, City Development Group 

DDI 941-8292 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the Council’s confirmation of further submissions to the Banks 

Peninsula Proposed District Plan Variation No 2 - The Rural Zone.  Submissions to this Variation were 
confirmed by the Council in October 2002. 

 
 The Council’s further submission, attached as Appendix 1, also focus on cross boundary matters, 

consistency between district plans on the Port Hills, more certainty and clarity for landscape protection 
areas and indigenous vegetation. 

 
 Further submissions must be lodged by 3 October 2003. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: That the Urban Planning and Growth Special Committee confirms the 

Council’s further submission to be lodged on Banks Peninsula Variation 2 
Rural and attached as Appendix 1. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the officers recommendation be supported. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


